
 

Melissa Robinson 

Hi, 
 
I am a resident on S. Paca street directly across from the CSX and the commuter train line. Thank you for 
providing residents with this platform to voice concerns. 
 
I do have several; (1) not knowing if hazardous material is transported (2) rust and corrosion I’ve seen in 
the morning that constantly rest on my vehicle and window sill and (3) operating hours of CSX all 
through the day, morning and night while blowing horns, cleaning the engine which can be very 
disturbing while trying to rest. 
 
I’m sure some of these concerns will not be changed right away, but hopefully there are future plans 
you could share with the community - especially when it comes to our health! 
 
Thank you. 


